NEW ZEALAND
TRADE & ENTERPRISE

Valerie Morse
fyi-request-3079-1069fd72@requests.fyi.org.nz

11 September 2015

Dear Valerie (b(bq/
RE: OIA 2015-15-07 CANSEC &\

&

Thank you for your email of Tuesday 25 August 2015 received by Newignd Trade and
Enterprise (NZTE) on 25 August concerning an Official Information A&K 982 (the Act) request.

Dear Valerie

You requested the following information: &

e Please advise what the involvement of NZTE was i 2013/2014 CANSEC

conference. é
NoNZ

NZTE did not have a presence at CANSEC 2013. TE staff member attended the 2013
event. C)\‘?‘

One NZTE staff member was present at t Q 4 CANSEC event as an attendee. The
purpose of their attendance was to un e market research and meet with Canadian
defence and security exhibitors and attendees.

This response fully covers the k&b&ation you requested.

You have the right under 28(3) of the Act to seek an investigation and review from the
Ombudsman. The con tails are:

Office of the Omb@
PO Box 10 1520
Wellington 61@

Yours s&;é?y

Fiona Acheson
DIRECTOR - BOARD AND MINISTERIAL
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